
This highway widening will alter our city in profoundly negative ways for the next century. It is an egregious misuse of public funds, 
and will make our traffic mess WORSE. The entire project is completely tone deaf to climate change and environmental 
responsibility. PLEASE REVERSE COURSE ON THIS AWFUL PROPOSAL and ABANDON THE WIDENING PROJECT 
ENTIRELY!

Thank you,
Wendy Ferguson
20 year Portland resident


